

MEETING ATTENDANCE: TRACK & TRACE POLICY

During the continuing Covid situation, the society has decided to implement the following track & trace policy to cover indoor meetings at St. Bartholomew's Church Hall.

This will consist of a sheet of paper at the entrance to the hall, where members and visitors must record their attendance.

This will be retained for a maximum of four weeks.

Should one of those attendees prove to have a positive test result, the people attending will be informed.

Any government guidance changes will override this policy.

8th September 2021